December 13, 2023

Dear PHWD Customer,

This letter is to inform you that as of January 1, 2024, Purissima Hills Water District will now be charging for backflow prevention device testing services.

Customers with backflow prevention devices are required by the California Department of Public Health to assure the annual testing of these devices. This is to ensure the protection of our community's potable water supply from contamination.

A state certified representative from Purissima Hills Water District will test and certify the backflow prevention device located at your property once a year. Once we test your backflow prevention device, we will send you a bill, separate from your monthly usage bills, in the amount of \$188.00. If your backflow prevention device does not pass and repairs are required, there will be an additional charge based on time and materials. A copy of the test results will be available for your records on request.

If you have any questions regarding this letter or our backflow device testing program, please contact us at 650-948-1217.

Sincerely,

Phil Witt

General Manager